
NOTICE OF A  

PUBLIC HEARING MEETING 

TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2025 AT 7:30 PM 
Notice is hereby given that a formal Public Hearing for residents will be 

held on Wednesday, September 3, 2025, at 7:30 pm in the Town Hall Large 

Conference Room located at  400 Main Street, Ridgefield, CT 06877 to hear 

on the following item: 

 

1.  The assignment of the Halpin Lane Nolan Property to 

Acadia Housing Inc. located in Rocky Hill CT 

2. An ordinance update to set restrictions for motorized 

transportation, including e-bikes and e-scooters, in 

public areas and sidewalks 

3. Changes to the language of the Tertiary Road 

Ordinance 

4. Establishment of an Affordable Housing Trust Fund 

 

 

The Full Ordinance can be found on the Town Calendar 

www.ridgefieldct.gov. 

http://www.ridgefieldct.gov/

